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Sageville Elementary Newsletter January 23, 2020

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Our winter assessments have ended. Students who were ab-
. . Monday-January 27
sent yesterday will have their FAST test made up next week. 6:00 AM First Come-First
On Tuesday of next week, several teachers will be analyzing Serve Conference Scheduler
our winter data. We will especially be looking for growth from opens up on our website for
. February conferences
the fall assessment window. At February Parent/Student/
Teacher Conferences, your child’s teacher will sharing your Tuesday-January 28
- . Grade 2 Two by Two class
child’s growth with you.

Calendar of Events

Wednesday-January 29

The link for the Conference Scheduler on our website will be 8:00 Steam Club/Choir

up and rur.mlng at 6:00 AM on Monday, ,Jar.1ua.ry 27 to secure Fridav-January 31

your appointment for conferences. You'll find it under the 9-40 Late start

“‘News” tab. 11:35 & 12:05 Birthday Lunch

2:35 Celebration Assembly
Please be reminded of the 24 hour exclusion policy due to
illness. Student will need to be 24 hour vomiting, diarrhea
and fever free before they can return to school. Thank you in
advance for your cooperation. Parent/Teacher/Student
Conferences will be held
on Wednesday,
February 19 and
Thursday, February

20th. Reserve your
conference on Monday.

Friday Focus:

« Teachers will be
collaborating about
Bridges instruction

Grade 4 working on dribble skills during basketball stations.



Plotting the robots next move in Steam Club!

Kindergarten
Welcome
Event

March 31st

More details to come! Save the
date!

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings in the New Year! This Month’s guidance lessons were
focused on “Skills for Learning.” Students were asked to reflect on
the choices they make that impact their learning negatively or
positively. In grades 1st, 2nd and 5th , we reflected on attendance-
being present at school is the first step in their learning journey.
In 3rd grade, students participated in an activity reflecting on
differences and how to respectfully disagree. And in 4th grade
students reflected on their use of time and how
to successfully manage it to lower stress and optimize success.
More tips for parents/guardians can be found by going to:
Build The Habit of Good Attendance Early: School Success
Goes Hand in Hand with Attendance
Handouts for Preschool, Elementary, Middle, and High
School:
https://www.attendanceworks.org/resources/handouts-
for-families/
Attendance In The Early Grades
https://www.attendanceworks.org/resources/posters/
infographic/
When Is Too Sick For School
https://www.attendanceworks.org/resources/messaging/
how-sick-is-too-sick/
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March 3, 2020 by
Siebe Studios

We still have openings in our
afternoon Preschool class for

1

1

1

}

1 2020-21 school year. Your child
. needs to be age 4 by

| September 15, 2020.

| Please call the school office if you
E are interested.

|
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563-552-4300




